
Brendan Amy
Portland
LD 1750

I live in Portland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor
as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council. 
Interim Rail Trails have been used for decades to maintain Rights-of-Way across the 
country, and have been proven to add value to communities. Please don't dismiss this 
excellent opportunity to increase safe, alternative transportation and recreational 
space.


